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Tracey Anderson 
LB Hackney 
JHOSC officer support group 

 

Dear Tracey 
 
Re Submission of Healthier Communities Select Committee to the Joint Health 
Overview & Scrutiny Committee on Healthcare for London      

Lewisham Healthier Communities Select Committee welcomes this opportunity to contribute 
to the work of the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee (JHOSC) established to 
scrutinise the proposals contained in Healthcare for London: A Framework for Action. 

The Select Committee considered the draft report of the JHOSC on 20th March 2008 and 
made a number of comments on the consultation document issued by NHS London – these 
have been relayed to the Healthcare for London team. 

In relation to the draft JHOSC report, the Select Committee endorsed the content and the 
recommendations contained within the report. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nike Shadiya 
 
nike.shadiya@lewisham.gov.uk  
 


